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Free pdf Landing gear manual (PDF)
over 900 pages just a sample of the contents landing gear terminal
learning objective action determine the major components and
operational characteristics of the uh 60 landing gear system
conditions given multiple choices visual representations of the uh 60
landing gear system components and applicable references standards
select from multiple choices the major components and operating
characteristics of the uh 60 landing gear system safety requirements
use care when operating training aids and or devices risk assessment
low environmental considerations none evaluation this block of
instruction will be tested on the uh 60 aviation subjects written
examination i 011 1374 a minimum score of 70 is required for passing
learning step activity 1 identify the primary components and
operational characteristics of the uh 60 main landing gear system
crash worthiness uh 60 main landing gear system description
conventional non retractable reverse tricycle arrangement components
drag beam axle assembly main shock strut main wheel assembly wheel
brake drag beam drag beam switches drag beam strut at rest strut under
high impact load strut airborne kneeling valves main wheel tire
details master cylinders slave cylinders parking brake valve parking
brake schematic brake wear check check on learning question the lower
stage of the main landing gear struts is designed to absorb landing
loads up to feet per second answer 10 learning step activity 2
identify the primary components and operational characteristics of the
uh 60 tail landing gear system uh 60 tail landing gear system tail
landing gear operation tail wheel assembly swivels 360 degrees upper
end of strut yoke of tail gear fork assembly split aluminum rim tail
wheel lock system tail landing gear assembly tail strut tail yoke and
fork tailwheel lock system tail wheel lock check on learning question
power to operate the tail wheel lock system is provided through the
bus answer dc essential summary identified the primary components and
operational characteristics of the uh 60 main landing gear system
identified the primary components and operational characteristics of
the uh 60 tail landing gear system break time powertrain and rotor
system terminal learning objective action determine the major
components and operational characteristics of the uh 60 powertrain
system conditions given multiple choices visual representations of the
uh 60 powertrain system components and applicable references standards
select from multiple choices the major components and operating
characteristics of the uh 60 powertrain system safety requirements use
care when operating training aids and or devices risk assessment low
environmental considerations none evaluation this block of instruction
will be tested on the uh 60 aviation subjects written examination i
011 1374 a minimum score of 70 is required for passing enabling
learning objective a action identify the operational characteristics
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and modules of the uh 60 main transmission system conditions given
multiple choices visual representations of the uh 60 main transmission
system and applicable references standards select from multiple
choices the characteristics of the uh 60 main transmission system main
transmission location main transmission components input and accessory
modules freewheeling unit accessory module main module details check
on learning question the uh 60 main transmission system consists of
how many modules answer 5 five enabling learning objective b action
identify the characteristics of the uh 60 main transmission
lubrication system components conditions given multiple choices visual
representations of the uh 60 transmission lubrication system and a
flight information manual for the cessna 172 for use when learning to
fly on the c172 or during type rating training and a great reference
manual for pilots who fly the aircraft compiled from engineering
manuals manufacturers handbooks and the author s extensive flight
experience provides straight forward useful explanations of the
aircraft systems and flight operations including performance planning
with photographs diagrams and schematics the boeing b 29 was one of
the most sophisticated aircraft of wwii it featured many innovations
including guns that could be fired by remote control and pressurized
crew compartments it was also the heaviest production plane of the war
with terrific range and bomb carrying capabilities carrying a crew of
ten the superfortress devastated japan in a series of raids in 1944 45
finally in august of 1945 the b 29s enola gay and bock s car dropped
the atomic bombs and forced japan to surrender originally printed by
the u s army air force this b 29 airplane commander pilot s training
manual taught pilots everything they needed to know about the
superfortress classified restricted the text was declassified long ago
and is here reprinted in book form this impressive facsimile presents
the manual in its entirety it is over 200 pages long and reproduced in
its original multi color glory for the first time ever the boeing b 29
was one of the most sophisticated aircraft of wwii it featured many
innovations including guns that could be fired by remote control and
pressurized crew compartments it was also the heaviest production
plane of the war with terrific range and bomb carrying capabilities
carrying a crew of ten the superfortress devastated japan in a series
of raids in 1944 45 finally in august of 1945 the b 29s enola gay and
bock s car dropped the atomic bombs and forced japan to surrender
originally printed by the u s army air force this b 29 airplane
commander pilot s training manual taught pilots everything they needed
to know about the superfortress classified restricted the text was
declassified long ago and is here reprinted in book form this
impressive 8 5x11 facsimile presents the manual in its entirety it
features over 200 black and white pages of pilot and crew information
and puts you right in the cockpit of one of history s great planes en
instruktionsbog flight manual for mig 29 fulcrum pilot training for
the p 47n thunderbolt aaf manual 51 127 4 sections include the p 47n
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description canopy cockpit flight controls power plant induction
system carburetor propeller throttle quadrant power settings water
injection detonation long range cruising fuel system oil system
hydraulic system electrical system radio equipment lighting system k
14 gunsight armament armor protection oxygen system automatic pilot
personal equipment pilot s preflight check cockpit check starting
taxiing take off landing flight characteristics emergencies acrobatics
dives formation flying instrument flying night flying ground gunnery
extereme weather operation bailout and ditching p 47n 15 p 47n 25 the
power plant section describes the pratt and whitney aircraft r 2800 c
series engine the acrobatics section describes chandelle lazy 8 split
s slow roll barrel roll loop and immelmann maneuvers a detailed
technical guide for the cessna 182 aircraft straight forward useful
explanations of the aircraft systems flight operations and performance
planning with photographs diagrams and schematics compiled from
engineering manuals the pilot s operating handbooks and the authors
personal in depth flight experience great for use when learning to fly
on the c182 or during training on type and a great reference manual
for pilots who fly the aircraft the boeing b 29 was one of the most
sophisticated aircraft of wwii it featured many innovations including
guns that could be fired by remote control and pressurized crew
compartments it was also the heaviest production plane of the war with
terrific range and bomb carrying capabilities carrying a crew of ten
the superfortress devastated japan in a series of gigantic raids in
1944 45 in the end it would be the b 29s enola gay and bock s car that
dropped the atomic bombs and effectively ended the conflict originally
printed by the united states army air force in january of 1944 the b
29 bomber pilot s flight operating manual taught pilots everything
they needed to know about the superfort originally classified
restricted the manual was declassified long ago and is here reprinted
in book form this affordable facsimile has been reformatted and color
images appear as black and white care has been taken however to
preserve the integrity of the text a detailed guide to the popular
cessna 210 aircraft the book provides straight forward easy to
understand explanations of the aircraft systems and flight operations
including performance planning with photographs diagrams schematics
and checklists the information has been compiled from engineering
manuals manufacturers handbooks and the authors personal in depth
flight experience the book is ideal for use when learning to fly on
the c210 or during type transition training and a experienced pilots
will also find useful tips and information to improve their standards
the book is aimed at cessna 210 pilots however enthusiasts virtual
pilots and engineers can also enjoy the information provided the book
is often used by commercial operators as part of their induction or
transition training on the c210 pilot manual for the p 51 mustang
pursuit airplane history of the p 51p 51p 51d p 51k controls control
surfaces cockpit the engine supercharger carburetor war emergency
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power throttle quadrant propeller landing gear brakes hydraulic system
electrical system fuel system oil system coolant system the canopy
cockpit instrumentsvacuum system instruments pitot static system
instruments engine instruments miscellaneous instruments radio
equipment radar equipment an aps 13 radio navigation homing radio
emergency procedures oxygen system armament 50 cal machine guns 500
pound bombs 5 in rockets gun camera gunsight k 14 k 14a chemical tanks
armor signaling equipment flare gun recognition lights please note
this is volume 1 of 2 you must purchase both books to have a complete
set developed as both an air superiority fighter and a long range
naval interceptor grumman s f 14 tomcat was the u s navy s primary
fighter from 1974 until 2006 over 700 were built the f 14 flew its
first combat missions shortly after its initial deployment in late
1974 flying in support of the american withdrawal from saigon in 1981
it drew first blood as two f 14s from vf 41 downed two libyan su 22s
the plane compiled a notable combat record for the united states in
both gulf wars and nato actions in bosnia planes sold to the shah of
iran prior to his ouster remain the last f 14s in active service as
the u s navy retired it in october 2006 this f 14 pilot s flight
operating handbook was originally produced by the u s navy it has been
slightly reformatted but is reproduced here in its entirety it
provides a fascinating view inside the cockpit of one of history s
great planes one of the great aircraft of the cold war era the
mcdonnell douglas f 4 phantom ii was the most heavily produced
supersonic all weather fighter bomber capable of a top speed of mach 2
23 it set sixteen world records including an absolute speed record of
1 606 mph and an altitude record of 98 557 feet the f 4 flew vietnam
in the arab israeli conflict and the gulf war and amassed a record of
393 aerial victories f 4s also flew as part of the usaf thunderbirds
and the u s navy blue angels flight demonstration teams originally
printed by mcdonnell and the u s navy in the 1960s this flight
operating handbook taught pilots everything they needed to know before
entering the cockpit classified restricted the manual was recently
declassified and is here reprinted in book form this affordable
facsimile has been reformatted care has been taken however to preserve
the integrity of the text en instruktionsbog flight manual for f 84f
thunderstreak thunderjet built as both a fighter interceptor and
fighter bomber the f 86 sabre sometimes called the sabrejet was one of
the most widely produced fighters of the cold war in december of 1950
three squadrons of sabres were rushed into combat in korea where they
dueled north korean chinese and russian pilots flying the mig 15 by
the time the war was over f 86 pilots achieved a stunning victory
ratio destroying nearly 800 enemy aircraft with a loss of only 76
sabres the nimble jet also saw combat in the taiwan straight crisis
and the indo pakistan wars of 1965 and 1971 originally printed by
north american and the u s air force this f 86 flight operating manual
taught pilots everything they needed to know before entering the
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cockpit classified restricted the manual was recently declassified and
is here reprinted in book form this facsimile has been reformatted and
color images appear in black and white care has been taken to preserve
the integrity of the text flown by the american volunteer group in
china known as the flying tigers the p 40 warhawk earned a reputation
for its toughness in combat facing odds of 6 to 1 in most combat
situations avg pilots relied on their skill daring and their aircraft
s superior diving speed to achieve victory by war s end the tigers had
destroyed more than 1200 japanese planes with another 700 listed as
probables their own losses came to 573 aircraft originally printed by
the u s army air force for pilots transitioning to the p 40 this
flight manual contains detailed information about one of history s
great planes originally classified as restricted the manual was
declassified long ago and is here reprinted in book form some color
images appear in black and white and some pages have been slightly
reformatted care has been taken however to preserve the integrity of
the text ought s a 7 corsair ii served the u s navy for over over two
decades and flew with distinction during the vietnam conflict the
subsonic a 7 was based on chance vought s supersonic f 8 crusader it
boasted a heads up display an inertial navigation system and other
innovations the plane entered service in 1966 and served in vietnam in
late 1967 its performance was impressive the uss ranger s va 147 flew
over 1 400 sorties with the loss of only one aircraft the air force
purchased an advanced version the a 7d equipped with a more powerful
engine the plane later flew missions over lebanon libya grenada panama
and iraq the last planes in u s inventory were retired in 1991
originally printed by the u s navy and vought this handbook for the a
7 provides a fascinating glimpse inside the cockpit of this famous
aircraft originally classified restricted the manual was recently
declassified and is here reprinted in book form



Operator's Manual for Army Models C-12A, C-12C,
and C-12D Aircraft 1989
over 900 pages just a sample of the contents landing gear terminal
learning objective action determine the major components and
operational characteristics of the uh 60 landing gear system
conditions given multiple choices visual representations of the uh 60
landing gear system components and applicable references standards
select from multiple choices the major components and operating
characteristics of the uh 60 landing gear system safety requirements
use care when operating training aids and or devices risk assessment
low environmental considerations none evaluation this block of
instruction will be tested on the uh 60 aviation subjects written
examination i 011 1374 a minimum score of 70 is required for passing
learning step activity 1 identify the primary components and
operational characteristics of the uh 60 main landing gear system
crash worthiness uh 60 main landing gear system description
conventional non retractable reverse tricycle arrangement components
drag beam axle assembly main shock strut main wheel assembly wheel
brake drag beam drag beam switches drag beam strut at rest strut under
high impact load strut airborne kneeling valves main wheel tire
details master cylinders slave cylinders parking brake valve parking
brake schematic brake wear check check on learning question the lower
stage of the main landing gear struts is designed to absorb landing
loads up to feet per second answer 10 learning step activity 2
identify the primary components and operational characteristics of the
uh 60 tail landing gear system uh 60 tail landing gear system tail
landing gear operation tail wheel assembly swivels 360 degrees upper
end of strut yoke of tail gear fork assembly split aluminum rim tail
wheel lock system tail landing gear assembly tail strut tail yoke and
fork tailwheel lock system tail wheel lock check on learning question
power to operate the tail wheel lock system is provided through the
bus answer dc essential summary identified the primary components and
operational characteristics of the uh 60 main landing gear system
identified the primary components and operational characteristics of
the uh 60 tail landing gear system break time powertrain and rotor
system terminal learning objective action determine the major
components and operational characteristics of the uh 60 powertrain
system conditions given multiple choices visual representations of the
uh 60 powertrain system components and applicable references standards
select from multiple choices the major components and operating
characteristics of the uh 60 powertrain system safety requirements use
care when operating training aids and or devices risk assessment low
environmental considerations none evaluation this block of instruction
will be tested on the uh 60 aviation subjects written examination i
011 1374 a minimum score of 70 is required for passing enabling



learning objective a action identify the operational characteristics
and modules of the uh 60 main transmission system conditions given
multiple choices visual representations of the uh 60 main transmission
system and applicable references standards select from multiple
choices the characteristics of the uh 60 main transmission system main
transmission location main transmission components input and accessory
modules freewheeling unit accessory module main module details check
on learning question the uh 60 main transmission system consists of
how many modules answer 5 five enabling learning objective b action
identify the characteristics of the uh 60 main transmission
lubrication system components conditions given multiple choices visual
representations of the uh 60 transmission lubrication system and

Manuals Combined: UH-60 BLACK HAWK Pilot Flight
Training, Engine, Electrical, Fuel System,
Instrument & Crew Functions Visual Training
Materials 2009-08-30
a flight information manual for the cessna 172 for use when learning
to fly on the c172 or during type rating training and a great
reference manual for pilots who fly the aircraft compiled from
engineering manuals manufacturers handbooks and the author s extensive
flight experience provides straight forward useful explanations of the
aircraft systems and flight operations including performance planning
with photographs diagrams and schematics

Cessna 172 Training Manual 1989
the boeing b 29 was one of the most sophisticated aircraft of wwii it
featured many innovations including guns that could be fired by remote
control and pressurized crew compartments it was also the heaviest
production plane of the war with terrific range and bomb carrying
capabilities carrying a crew of ten the superfortress devastated japan
in a series of raids in 1944 45 finally in august of 1945 the b 29s
enola gay and bock s car dropped the atomic bombs and forced japan to
surrender originally printed by the u s army air force this b 29
airplane commander pilot s training manual taught pilots everything
they needed to know about the superfortress classified restricted the
text was declassified long ago and is here reprinted in book form this
impressive facsimile presents the manual in its entirety it is over
200 pages long and reproduced in its original multi color glory for
the first time ever



Aviation Unit and Aviation Intermediate
Maintenance Manual 1964
the boeing b 29 was one of the most sophisticated aircraft of wwii it
featured many innovations including guns that could be fired by remote
control and pressurized crew compartments it was also the heaviest
production plane of the war with terrific range and bomb carrying
capabilities carrying a crew of ten the superfortress devastated japan
in a series of raids in 1944 45 finally in august of 1945 the b 29s
enola gay and bock s car dropped the atomic bombs and forced japan to
surrender originally printed by the u s army air force this b 29
airplane commander pilot s training manual taught pilots everything
they needed to know about the superfortress classified restricted the
text was declassified long ago and is here reprinted in book form this
impressive 8 5x11 facsimile presents the manual in its entirety it
features over 200 black and white pages of pilot and crew information
and puts you right in the cockpit of one of history s great planes

Technical Manual 2008-09
en instruktionsbog flight manual for mig 29 fulcrum

B-29 Airplane Commander Training Manual in
Color 1988
pilot training for the p 47n thunderbolt aaf manual 51 127 4 sections
include the p 47n description canopy cockpit flight controls power
plant induction system carburetor propeller throttle quadrant power
settings water injection detonation long range cruising fuel system
oil system hydraulic system electrical system radio equipment lighting
system k 14 gunsight armament armor protection oxygen system automatic
pilot personal equipment pilot s preflight check cockpit check
starting taxiing take off landing flight characteristics emergencies
acrobatics dives formation flying instrument flying night flying
ground gunnery extereme weather operation bailout and ditching p 47n
15 p 47n 25 the power plant section describes the pratt and whitney
aircraft r 2800 c series engine the acrobatics section describes
chandelle lazy 8 split s slow roll barrel roll loop and immelmann
maneuvers

Aviation Unit and Intermediate Maintenance
Manual for Army AH-64A Helicopter 1990
a detailed technical guide for the cessna 182 aircraft straight



forward useful explanations of the aircraft systems flight operations
and performance planning with photographs diagrams and schematics
compiled from engineering manuals the pilot s operating handbooks and
the authors personal in depth flight experience great for use when
learning to fly on the c182 or during training on type and a great
reference manual for pilots who fly the aircraft

Operator's Manual for Army RU-21A and RU-21D
Aircraft 1938
the boeing b 29 was one of the most sophisticated aircraft of wwii it
featured many innovations including guns that could be fired by remote
control and pressurized crew compartments it was also the heaviest
production plane of the war with terrific range and bomb carrying
capabilities carrying a crew of ten the superfortress devastated japan
in a series of gigantic raids in 1944 45 in the end it would be the b
29s enola gay and bock s car that dropped the atomic bombs and
effectively ended the conflict originally printed by the united states
army air force in january of 1944 the b 29 bomber pilot s flight
operating manual taught pilots everything they needed to know about
the superfort originally classified restricted the manual was
declassified long ago and is here reprinted in book form this
affordable facsimile has been reformatted and color images appear as
black and white care has been taken however to preserve the integrity
of the text

Civil Aeronautics Manual 1988
a detailed guide to the popular cessna 210 aircraft the book provides
straight forward easy to understand explanations of the aircraft
systems and flight operations including performance planning with
photographs diagrams schematics and checklists the information has
been compiled from engineering manuals manufacturers handbooks and the
authors personal in depth flight experience the book is ideal for use
when learning to fly on the c210 or during type transition training
and a experienced pilots will also find useful tips and information to
improve their standards the book is aimed at cessna 210 pilots however
enthusiasts virtual pilots and engineers can also enjoy the
information provided the book is often used by commercial operators as
part of their induction or transition training on the c210

Maintenance Test Flight Manual 2008-09
pilot manual for the p 51 mustang pursuit airplane history of the p
51p 51p 51d p 51k controls control surfaces cockpit the engine
supercharger carburetor war emergency power throttle quadrant



propeller landing gear brakes hydraulic system electrical system fuel
system oil system coolant system the canopy cockpit instrumentsvacuum
system instruments pitot static system instruments engine instruments
miscellaneous instruments radio equipment radar equipment an aps 13
radio navigation homing radio emergency procedures oxygen system
armament 50 cal machine guns 500 pound bombs 5 in rockets gun camera
gunsight k 14 k 14a chemical tanks armor signaling equipment flare gun
recognition lights

B-29 Airplane Commander Training Manual
2007-08-01
please note this is volume 1 of 2 you must purchase both books to have
a complete set developed as both an air superiority fighter and a long
range naval interceptor grumman s f 14 tomcat was the u s navy s
primary fighter from 1974 until 2006 over 700 were built the f 14 flew
its first combat missions shortly after its initial deployment in late
1974 flying in support of the american withdrawal from saigon in 1981
it drew first blood as two f 14s from vf 41 downed two libyan su 22s
the plane compiled a notable combat record for the united states in
both gulf wars and nato actions in bosnia planes sold to the shah of
iran prior to his ouster remain the last f 14s in active service as
the u s navy retired it in october 2006 this f 14 pilot s flight
operating handbook was originally produced by the u s navy it has been
slightly reformatted but is reproduced here in its entirety it
provides a fascinating view inside the cockpit of one of history s
great planes

Mikoyan Mig-29 Fulcrum Pilot's Flight Operating
Manual (in English) 2018-09-14
one of the great aircraft of the cold war era the mcdonnell douglas f
4 phantom ii was the most heavily produced supersonic all weather
fighter bomber capable of a top speed of mach 2 23 it set sixteen
world records including an absolute speed record of 1 606 mph and an
altitude record of 98 557 feet the f 4 flew vietnam in the arab
israeli conflict and the gulf war and amassed a record of 393 aerial
victories f 4s also flew as part of the usaf thunderbirds and the u s
navy blue angels flight demonstration teams originally printed by
mcdonnell and the u s navy in the 1960s this flight operating handbook
taught pilots everything they needed to know before entering the
cockpit classified restricted the manual was recently declassified and
is here reprinted in book form this affordable facsimile has been
reformatted care has been taken however to preserve the integrity of
the text



Pilot Training Manual for the Thunderbolt P-47N
1958
en instruktionsbog flight manual for f 84f thunderstreak thunderjet

Airplane Design Manual 2009-08-30
built as both a fighter interceptor and fighter bomber the f 86 sabre
sometimes called the sabrejet was one of the most widely produced
fighters of the cold war in december of 1950 three squadrons of sabres
were rushed into combat in korea where they dueled north korean
chinese and russian pilots flying the mig 15 by the time the war was
over f 86 pilots achieved a stunning victory ratio destroying nearly
800 enemy aircraft with a loss of only 76 sabres the nimble jet also
saw combat in the taiwan straight crisis and the indo pakistan wars of
1965 and 1971 originally printed by north american and the u s air
force this f 86 flight operating manual taught pilots everything they
needed to know before entering the cockpit classified restricted the
manual was recently declassified and is here reprinted in book form
this facsimile has been reformatted and color images appear in black
and white care has been taken to preserve the integrity of the text

C182 Training Manual 2007-09
flown by the american volunteer group in china known as the flying
tigers the p 40 warhawk earned a reputation for its toughness in
combat facing odds of 6 to 1 in most combat situations avg pilots
relied on their skill daring and their aircraft s superior diving
speed to achieve victory by war s end the tigers had destroyed more
than 1200 japanese planes with another 700 listed as probables their
own losses came to 573 aircraft originally printed by the u s army air
force for pilots transitioning to the p 40 this flight manual contains
detailed information about one of history s great planes originally
classified as restricted the manual was declassified long ago and is
here reprinted in book form some color images appear in black and
white and some pages have been slightly reformatted care has been
taken however to preserve the integrity of the text

Flying the Classic Learjet 1989
ought s a 7 corsair ii served the u s navy for over over two decades
and flew with distinction during the vietnam conflict the subsonic a 7
was based on chance vought s supersonic f 8 crusader it boasted a
heads up display an inertial navigation system and other innovations
the plane entered service in 1966 and served in vietnam in late 1967



its performance was impressive the uss ranger s va 147 flew over 1 400
sorties with the loss of only one aircraft the air force purchased an
advanced version the a 7d equipped with a more powerful engine the
plane later flew missions over lebanon libya grenada panama and iraq
the last planes in u s inventory were retired in 1991 originally
printed by the u s navy and vought this handbook for the a 7 provides
a fascinating glimpse inside the cockpit of this famous aircraft
originally classified restricted the manual was recently declassified
and is here reprinted in book form

Operator's Manual for Army U-21A Aircraft 1945

Pilot Training Manual for the Thunderbolt
P-47N. 1990

Aviation Unit and Intermediate Unit Maintenance
Manual 1988

Aviation Unit and Intermediate Maintenance
Manual for Army AH-64A Helicopter 1953

Air Force Manual 1990

Operator's Manual for Army U-21G Aircraft 1990

Aviation Unit and Intermediate Unit Maintenance
Manual 1950

CAA Technical Manual 2006-03-30

B-29 Bomber Pilot's Flight Operating Manual
2008-09-29



Army Air Forces Manual 1977

Cessna 210 Training Manual 2018-09-14

Soldier's Manual 2009-10-19

Pilot Training Manual for the Mustang P-51 1945

F-14 Tomcat Pilot's Flight Operating Manual
Vol. 1 1989

Technical Manual 1945

Pilots' and Flight Engineers' Training Manual
for the Superfortress, B-29 2006-08-15

Technical Manual, Operator's Manual for Army
RU-21A and RU-21D Aircraft 2007-08-01

Pilot Training Manual for the Invader, A-26
2007-08-01

F-4 Phantom Pilot's Flight Operating Manual
1959

Republic F-84 Thunderjet Pilot's Flight
Operating Manual 2006-05



F-86 Sabre Pilot's Flight Operating Manual
2008-09-01

Air Training Command Manual

P-40 Warhawk Pilot's Flight Operating Manual

A-7 Corsair Pilot's Flight Operating Manual
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